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From:
Sent: 2025-04-11星期五 17:05:03
To: Shirley Ka Kei CHAN/PLAND <skkchan@pland.gov.hk>
Subject: Response the Comments from the Chief Town Planner/Urban

Design and Landscape of the Planning Department
Attachment: Proposed Tree Presentation and Landscaping Proposal 11-4-

2025.pdf

Proposed Temporary Cold Storage for Poultry and Distribution Centre for a Period of 3 Years and
Filling of Land for Site Formation Works at Lots 471 S.B RP (Part), 472, 473, 474, 475, 476, 482Rp,
483, 484, 486, 487RP, 497S.A.R.P., 501, 502, 504 S.B, 505 and 506 S.B RP in D.D. 89 and Adjoining
Government Land, Man Kam To Road, Sha Ling, New Territories

Application No. : A/NE-FTA/258

RE: Comments from the Chief Town Planner/Urban Design and Landscape of the Planning Department

Dear Ms. Shirley – Planning Dept.
CC: Ms. Catrina CHAN

Attached the revised Landscape proposal for your comment.(Supersedes the Email on submission on 10-4-2025)

Regards

Leo Wong

aytchong
文字框
Appendix I


